
EBE SAC 

SAC Meeting 
Jan 26/22 
5:30PM 

Meeting called by: Tracy Foster 

Attendees: Tracy Foster, Jessica Upshaw, Sara Newman, Tracy Rodgers, Danyelle Karis-Allen, Shawna Scriven, Tara Hatfield, Darinka Kapor, Krista 

Garnier 

Regrets: Becky Canning,  

1. Welcome, Check In Circle Jessica Upshaw 

• What sport would you compete in if you were in the winter Olympics? 

2. Approval of minutes from Nov 
Meeting 
 

Jessica Upshaw/Tracy Foster 
Approved: Sara and Shawna  

3. Principal’s Update  and Healthy School 
Grant 

Tracy Foster 
 

• 539 students including 34 PPs – next year some schools are getting 3 year 

olds. We don’t know which schools. 

• Continue to have new students almost weekly.  From all over world. 

• All classes at or over cap.  Iain is at 28. P/1 English classes are both 1 over cap.  

• Online Learning was a success.  We signed out our technology through the 

library this time.  175 devices.  We still have about 20-30 out.  We need them 

back and will send a message out to families because we need them.  

• Students are doing fairly well with mask wearing and hand sanitizing.  We 

have been being very strict about this.   

• Staff shortages- support teachers and Admin have covered classes. Lunch 

monitors have come in before and after lunch to help in the LC.  

• Breakfast Baskets-continue 

• SSP Goals:  
o Literacy: We will improve student achievement in literacy.  
o Math: We will improve student achievement in math 
o Well-Being Goal:  We will improve student well-being at our school. 

• Student success survey came back today.  152 students did the survey.  This 
will help us with our strategies for our well being goal and can help with the 
healthy school grant.  Will share more in April once we have had a chance to 
discuss as a staff. 

• Monthly Theme- Cultivating Compassion 
• Trying to buy more Just Right texts for classrooms, and we have already 

bought some books for the lower grades.  
• Lunch Monitors always needed and EPA subs 

• Library is looking good.  I’ll send pics.  Waiting on carpet. 



EBE SAC 

• Outdoor spaces grant. The work will begin March 17th and all the work will be 
done by March 30th. Hopefully they can get it done and don’t have to store it 
on the grounds.  

• Halifax Youth Foundation Grant (5000 for books, technology loans, winter 
clothing) More technology on order (Chromebooks)   

• Healthy School Grant 
 
 

EXTRA COMMENTS:  
- Mask wearing at pick up should be encouraged when people are on the school 

grounds. Reminder about staying 6ft apart on the side walk. 
- Today was 22% students absent, about 20% staff absent.  
- Traffic around the busses has been very good lately.  
-  

4. SSP 
 

Tracy Foster 
 
 

5. SSP Funds Chromebooks were ordered. 

Next Meeting: April 20 
Future Meetings: June 22 

 

 


